Kearney Township Planning Commission
Regular Board Meeting
Monday November 16, 2020
5:30 pm

Chairman Campbell called the meeting to order at 5:30pm

Roll Call: Present: Alger, Campbell, Przybyszewski, Valuet

Pledge of Allegiance

Conflict of Interest: None

Approval Agenda:

Approval of Minutes:

Correspondence:

Public Comment:

Absent: VanSice

Motion by Valuet, support by Alger to approve the Agenda. All voting yes. Motion carried.

Motion by Campbell, support by Valuet to approve the minutes with corrections. All voting yes.
Motion carried.

None

None

Report from Twp. Official/ Zoning Administrator Michelle passed out a check list for the Planning Commission to follow. The

Old Business:

New Business:
Public Comment:

Commission Comment

township will be signing up for the MTA Training series. Stephanie Murray may be joining the
Planning Commission in place of Michelle as she will now be the new Township Clerk.

1. Master Plan Gloria would like us to review the information in the Master Plan before the
December Meeting. Make any notes while reviewing of things that may need to be updated or
possibly added. Gloria has a timeline of how to stay on task for the Master Plan. We may need to
look at other townships Master Plans to compare.

2. Review of Other Township Ordinances Gloria took the information from all the townships
tables and she compiled them into one document for us to review. Gloria also made a book of
Antrim County Township Zoning Ordinances for the Planning Commission to have

3. Section 4.09C Review in Zoning Ordinance Gloria emailed Ed and Dan the end of last week but
has not heard back yet. Once she gets an answer, she will let us know and get a copy to the
committee.

None
None

Our next meeting is scheduled on December 21, Gloria will not be here so we will hold it Monday
December 14 at 5:30. Michelle will change the website, calendar, and post on the township door.

Adjourn: Motion by Valuet to adjourn the meeting at 6:17pm with a second from Alger. All voting yes. Motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted By

Melissa Praybyszewski, Secretary



